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FIELD PROJECTS: Attached is the updated list provided by Randy and Israel. 
 
PICKLEBALL COURTS:  Will open July 6, with a grand opening planned in the Fall, 
when most of our Spring Lake Pickleball Club members return from the north. The 
Sebring Pickleball Club will provide free beginner lessons at a three-day clinic, July 
18, 20, and 22, from 8:00 a.m. until 9:30 a.m. 
 
MOWING: Two part-time workers have been hired for all mowing tasks. Both live 
in Spring Lake. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING: A very important meeting that requires attendance by all 
Supervisors. This August 9 hearing will discuss the proposed FY ’24 budget, 
including all assessments; utility rates and fees; out of district utility fees; and out 
of district stormwater maintenance fees. A notice will appear two times in the 
News-Sun; the SLPA will post it in their July newsletter; and there was an e-mail 
blast to over 1,300 users June 29 and another will go out August 1. 
 
UTILITY UPDATE: We currently serve 1,729 water customers and 318       
wastewater customers for a total of 2,047 utility connections. There have been 11       
meters purchased but not yet connected, and 84 projected connections between 
the apartments, cabins, and single-family homes. During the next fiscal year we 
will be over 2,100 utility connections. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


